
TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B, Chd. 
NOTICE TO THE PARENTS OF PARTICIPATING STUDENTS 

Dear Parent/s, 

Dated : 3.02.2024 

This is to inform you that while no eatables are allowed inside Indradhanush 
Auditorium and also there is no 'canteen' at Indradhanush Auditorium 
premises. 

Therefore parents are requested to kindly, and where required, carry 
eatables in their vehicle for their child which may be consumed by them 
on their journey back home. 

PRINCIPAL 
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